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This year has seen more attention on how the parish is cared for. This has 
involved understanding which Council is responsible for what and whether 
work schedules, if they exist at all, need updating. TABS takes an interest in all 
other aspects of the wellbeing of the parish. See details of the Society’s 
activities in Planning, Environment, Newsletter, Website, Facebook and 
Neighbourhood Watch and the Treasurer’s Report on the TABS website 
tabslife.uk/meetings. 
 
The Village Archive continues to grow. We are grateful for the additional items 
we have been given. However, we desperately need somebody to work on the 
Archive and get it in a much better workable order. Computer skills would be 
an asset here. 
 
None of the work this year could have happened without our small dedicated 
committee really working together. So, many thanks to everybody for being 
such a good team. We would welcome more like-minded people to join us! 
 

Judith Lord 
May 2025 
 


